

April 28, 2023

Ms. Kate Kizito Downtown Revitalization Director City of Killeen 200 E. Avenue D, 2nd Floor Killeen, Texas 76540

Dear Ms. Kizito:

Killeen Economic Development Corporation is committed to the economic growth of the city of Killeen. Downtown Killeen is a significant business area with opportunities for further investment.

We appreciate the partnership that we have with you and other City staff to attract new investment and jobs to downtown Killeen. It was good to be involved in the recent tour of the 324 North Gray Street building. As the City considers investment in the facility, KEDC stands ready to work with you to identify partnership opportunities that will improve the facility making it ready for private sector use.

Please keep me abreast of the process. We see great things for the future of downtown Killeen.

Very truly yours,

Scott J. Connell President